Centerville Community School District
Teacher Quality Committee

Unofficial minutes to be approved at next meeting
Minute taker - Jolynn Kruzich

The teacher Quality met on September 16, 2015 at 4pm in the Administration Building.

Committee Members Present: Tony Ryan, Roger Raum, Bruce Karpen, Terri Schofield, Dianne Fatka,
Rhonda Raskie, Haley Bishop, Julie Caraccio, Laura Conrad, Liz Gaskins, Camie Hill, Jolynn Kruzich
Absent: Greg Fisher, Mary Ann Sivetts

Called to order by Tony at 4:09pm
Motion to approve minutes from May 6th meeting by Roger and seconded by Julie. Motion passed.

Old Business

Summer PD

Several opportunities were provided. Google Docs, LETRS, Teacher Leadership, Workplace CTE.
Positive feedback was shared. Having further training with Plan book was mentioned but Rhonda shared
that there isn’t anything other than support via telephone. Rhonda stated it is in the beginning stages at
this point. Afuture PD might be to have a staff member instruct other staff members in the use of Plan
Book.

New Business

At a summer TQ day a teacher had not signed up for the work but participated in a full day and part of the
second day. The discussion was whether to pay for two full days or one and a half days. Terri made a
motion to pay the staff member for one and a half days and it was seconded by Roger. Motion passed

Plans for the next TQ day on April 13th were discussed. Rhonda would like thoughts on the day. Tony said
that the best learning happens within and would like for us to utilize our own staff for PD if possible. In the
past our staff had provided the PD and it worked. Terri mentioned a need for data sharing. The team
discussed the cafeteria style for the day, breaking it into chunks, most staff find this most enticing.
Rhonda will be sending out a document to the PLC leaders in regards to determining the needs and
wants for the TQ day in April.

Financial Update:
$51,422.58

Next Minute Taker: Dianne Fatka
Next Meeting Date:
Wednesday October 21, 2015 @ 4pm

Terri made a motion to pay staff for 45 minutes the motion was seconded by Dianne.

Julie made a motion to adjourn at 4:45 and motion was seconded by Rhonda



